
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Our Core Value of the month is for RESPECT.  
All of our Stubbins Stars this week have been 
chosen for demonstrating this value. Please do 
join us for our celebration assembly on Friday 
morning at 9am if your child has been 
selected. 
 
Year 1- Elsie Jackson 
 
Year 2- Albert Williams-Read 
 
Year 3- Charlie Rowley 
 
Year 4- Emmy Whittaker 
 
Year 5- Robyn Hill 
 

Year 6- Rebecca Whittle 

 
Thursday 14th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to our first proper newsletter of the new 
academic year. It has been wonderful to welcome you all 
into school and see the children looking so smart in their 
new school uniforms.  We would ask that you ensure that 
all uniform is labelled with names and classes so that lost 
and mislaid items may be reunited with their owners- 
already we have a small pile of brand new uniform 
without names.  You will see later in the newsletter our 
PTA have negotiated an offer with Stikins to provide name 
labels for uniforms at a discounted rate.   
 
It has been great to see so many parents interacting with 
our new ClassDojo platform.  Hopefully you are receiving 
notifications if you wish to receive them.  If you are 
struggling to access the information, the platform does 
have a responsive helpdesk who will troubleshoot 
problems for you.  Please see 
https://classdojo.zendesk.com/hc/en-
us/articles/360050778411-Notifications-and-Your-Parent-
Account#ios for help with any issues.  
 
In our constant reviews of our policies and procedures, we 
have implemented incoming injury forms. As part of our 
safeguarding procedures, we would ask that any injuries 
which are sustained outside school to be reported to a 
member of staff on entry into school so that a log may be 
completed.  This avoids the need to call parents to discuss 
any pre-existing injuries that may be noticed whilst in 
school. Please be reassured that this is common practice 
in schools and all information will be held in a confidential 
manner. 
 
This week, you will have received your annual flu consent 
forms.  If you wish for your child to receive their nasal 
vaccine, you must return the letter to school.  
 
Tomorrow you will be receiving your half termly 
homework menus and Reception will be getting their first 
nursery rhyme homework.  I look forward to seeing what 
the children produce! In addition to this, the parent 
planners will also be available through the school’s 
website for you to view your children’s curriculum focus 
for Autumn 1. The QR code below is a direct link to the 
school website for your ease. 

          
 

 Kind regards, 
 Mrs Cromey (Head teacher) 

 

Year 4 
Swimming 
 
Year 4 swimming 
will continue 
throughout the 
autumn term on 
a Wednesday 
afternoon at Marl 
Pitts. 
 
 

Our Core Values 
Resilience 

Independence 
Self belief 
integrity 

Cooperation 
Pride 

Empathy 
Courage 

Determination 
Respect 
Curiosity 
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